
Perception ~ Emotions, DNA Clearing 

JulieRenee.com 

 

 

Program and in what 
part of the blueprint 

What it is Where it came from Attracts any Spiritual 
Pests or is part of  

How to clear 

Group Mind Meme 
Perception 

Thoughts that a group 
share that do not 
resonate with truth, 
but the group agrees to 
have it be fact 

 Seeds, auditory scion, 
Holographic inserts 

Quantum Slide similar to 
DNA technique 

Group Mind Virus 
Miasm 
Perception 

Thoughts a group 
share that do not 
resonate as truth and 
are harmful, create 
harm 

 Holographic inserts, 
permeations 

Quantum Pump 

Curse 
Perception 
 

Thoughts an individual 
has negatively towards 
another, spoken or a 
thought form 

 Embedding, auditory 
scion ,holographic 
inserts 

Quantum Pump 

Black Magic 
Perception 

Thoughts an individual 
thinks about 
themselves that does 
not create a positive 
outcome 

 Permeations, 
holographic inserts 

Quantum Pump 

Trauma 
Perception, Essence, 
matter 

Thought forms 
generated around 
unresolved trauma 
often from past lives 

 Implants, mechanisms 
permeations, 
holographic implants 

Quantum Slide 

Atheist thought forms 
Perception 

The belief in self that 
the self cannot heal 
shift change improve 

 Implants, holographic 
inserts 

Quantum Chopping 
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Emotional thought 
forms 
Amplification  

Emotions influencing a 
negative outcome often 
influence by spiritual 
parasites and pests 

Permeations, portals, 
holographic inserts 

Quantum Pump 

Emotional Brain 
Programs 
Amplification  

Emotional patterns 
formed on how one 
would interpret the 
world not based on 
truth, based on how 
one was cherished and 
cared for early in live 

 Seeds, holographic 
inserts 

Quantum chopping 

Astral body ~ Aura 
Energy 
 

Field of body collecting 
information from 
circumstances and 
environment as well as 
from others  

 portals, holographic 
inserts, auditory scions 

Quantum pump 

DNA 
Matter ~ Energy 

46 strand of 
programing materials 
influencing all out 
comes of life 

 Embedding, seeds, 
holographic inserts 

Quantum Slide 

DNA Resets 
Matter, Energy 

Programs in DNA 
causing the old pattern 
to return after a 
correction 

 Implants, portals Quantum slide 

 


